
Swallow Singers 

The Swallow Singers Club will begin meeting Friday April 13th after school until 
4:30. The Swallow Singers is made up of 5th through 8th grade students that love 
to sing and perform. (Students do not have to be a member of the choir to be in 
the club.) They will practice from 3:20 to 4:30 on the following Fridays: April 13, 
April 27, May 4, and May 11. The concert will be Monday May 14th at 6:30. It is 
very important that students attend these rehearsals.  

 

Please sign the permission slip below if your child is interested in joining the 
Swallow Singers and have your child return it to the choir room or email 
permission to Mrs. Calbaum. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
contact Mrs. Calbaum. calbauml@swallowschool.org 

 

My son/daughter _______________________has permission to be in the Swallow 
Singers for the POPS Concert. I understand that my child needs to be picked up at 
4:30 on rehearsal days.  

 

(Parent Signature) 

Parent Email: ____________________________ 
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